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 Local 99’s Website: IAMAW99.ca  

Facebook: IAMAW Local 99  

To all Finning Members: 

 

Over the summer your Bargaining Committee has worked with Finning and 
mediator Debora Howes to come close to a tentative agreement. With only 
a few items left to be settled before we have a memorandum, we felt the 
necessity to let everyone know we are nearing the finish line. 
 
At this point we’d like to thank you for your patience.  We understand the 
stress that members may feel and how difficult it can be to put your trust in 
us. It’s been our responsibility to keep your best interests in mind at the 
bargaining table.  
 
Negotiating a collective agreement both parties can agree upon takes time 
and as soon as we’ve agreed to the last few items, we will let you know! 
 
Once we have a memorandum we will schedule meeting dates for all 
members to attend. Our plan is to reach as much of the membership in 
person however, some of these meetings will be virtual in order to ensure all 
members have an opportunity to hear the changes from us before casting a 
vote. 
 
Stay Tuned and Stay Safe!! 
 

 In Solidarity, 

Your Bargaining Committee

2025 Finning Bargaining Committee Update 

 

Change of Address? Go to http://iamaw99.ca/about-us/contact-your-union/ 

 
General Membership Meeting: Wednesday September 10th @ 6:00 pm.  

The Clique Hotel, 24 Aero Cres NE , Calgary AB  

 Attending via Zoom? Members can now click on the yellow button on the 
IAMAW99.ca web page to attend.  

 

http://iamaw99.ca/about-us/contact-your-union/

